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           November 2019 
Theme: Kindness 

Books: What Does It Mean to Be Kind?, by Rana DiOrio 

    
 
Dear Students, Teachers and Parents, 

November is one of our favorite months here are Harbor Hill. The weather is turning cooler, 
the leaves are changing colors and the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday is making everyone a 
little more aware of the importance of giving.   

There are different ways to give. A smile is free and can change someone’s whole day for the 
better. Saying thank you is also an easy way to spread kindness that goes a long way. This 
month, we are saying “thank you” in many different ways:  

• We thanked our active service men and women by collecting leftover Halloween candy 
through a partnership with Operation Gratitude.   

• We thanked our veterans with a special and moving musical celebration on Thursday, 
November 7th. Visit the Harbor Hill website to see photos of our special day! 

• Our PFA Community Service Committee, in collaboration with our staff, have been 
working hard to say thank you in so many ways. Please see the attached activities 
related to gratitude this month.  

In What Does It Mean to Be Kind?, students learn all about little things they can do within their 
school and community to spread kindness and make the world a better place. It reminds us to 
“treat others the way you want to be treated and to never underestimate the importance of 
saying “thank you.” 

At Harbor Hill, Kindness Counts! So make sure to say “thank you” and fill someone’s bucket 
today!  

 Mrs. Kemler and Mrs. Hazen 
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